NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

THE STATE OF TEXAS
CITY OF VIDOR
COUNTY OF ORANGE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Vidor City Council members may attend and participate at the
Vidor Chamber of Commerce’s Annual Banquet to be held at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 31, 2019 at the
Plaza Event Center, 185 North Main Street, Vidor, Texas. No action will be taken by Council.

KIMERLY STIEBIG, MAYOR

ATTEST:

P4

Vicki Watson, City Secretary

CERTIFICATE

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum is a true and correct copy of said Notice and
that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice on the Public Bulletin Boards in the Vidor City Hall, 1395 North Main
Street, Vidor, Texas, which are convenient and readily accessible to the general public, and said Notice was posted on Monday,
the 28 day of January 2019 at 4:45 p.m.
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Vicki Watson, City Secretary



